
 

 

 

 

April 17, 2015 
 
 
To Our Loyal Customers and Friends, 

 
For those who may not know me, I’d like to introduce myself and extend my heartfelt gratitude 

to you, our clients, who make Parkdale Pet Care feel like family.  My name is Lisa Chapman and 

I have been serving you and your pets for the last 9 

years as one of Dr. Schneider’s associates.  After 29 

years in business, Dr. Schneider has decided to 

retire and allow me to become the new owner of 

Parkdale Pet Care.  I couldn’t be more proud and 

excited to take this next step and devote my 

veterinary career to the West Bend community.  

 
I grew up in a suburb north of Milwaukee and now live in Grafton close to family and friends.  I 

earned my undergraduate and veterinary degrees at the University of Wisconsin-Madison and 

continue to be an enthusiastic Badger fan through and through.  I love veterinary medicine and 

consider it a privilege to come to work each day.  We will keep the tradition of Parkdale’s name 

and philosophy of exceptional exceptional pet care.  The staff is equally excited to join me for 

this next chapter.  Please feel free to visit anytime or contact us to schedule an appointment.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa Chapman, DVM 
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615 N. Main Street 
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